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This is the first Project progress report since the application was awarded funding. 

Frenchman Cambridge Irrigation District has begun the process of modifying the Cambridge 
Canal check structure to accommodate the installation of the automated gates. All 
modifications are on track to be completed by May 1, 2017.  The installation of the gates will 
take place during this same time with the goal of having all the gates installed by mid-May, 
2017, prior to the 2017 irrigation season.   

The gate frames have arrived from Rubicon Water, Australia and the gates have been shipped 
and are scheduled to be delivered on April 6, 2017.  

70% of $1,500,848 or $1,050,593.60 will be invoiced within 30 days after the gate are delivered. 
The projected cash flow for this project is to have nearly all of money spent by the end of 
irrigation season 2017. 

The TCC tuning will occur once the canal is diverting water. The goal is to have the project 
completed this season so that the project benefits can be realized this year. 
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